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Dear Mr. Scarinci: 

Enclosed for review and comment by the Citizens Coinage Advisory Committee at its meeting on 
October 18, 201 7, are candidate obverse designs for the 2019 Apollo 11 50th Anniversary 
Commemorative Coin Program. The designs were developed through public competition, as required by 
Public Law 114-282. 

Candidate obverse designs for the 2019 Apollo 11 50th Anniversary Commemorative Coin Program will 
be presented to the U.S. Commission of Fine Arts at its meeting on October 19, 2017. In accordance with 
Public Law 114-282, a jury will meet on October 20, 2017, to determine the design of the obverse. 

We appreciate your review of the candidate designs associated with this program at your October 
meeting. Representatives of the United States Mint will present the materials at this meeting. 

Sincerely, 

0~ 
David Motl 
Acting Deputy Director 
United States Mint 

Enclosures: Candidate obverse designs and related materials - 2019 Apollo 11 50th Anniversary 
Commemorative Coin Program 


